
Woodhurst Parish Council 

Prior to the recent local elections, only 6 nominations were received for our 
Parish Council, and a 7th councillor was duly co-opted at the Parish Council 
AGM. The Parish Council Annual Report is being distributed with this news-
letter and contains details of all your Parish Councillors as well as the Chair-
man’s Report for the past year 

The Parish Council is pleased to announce that a commemo-
rative Diamond Jubilee mug will be presented to all Children 
aged 16 and under who are residents of the Village.  These 
will be available at the Cream Tea event on Sunday 17th 
June and the Bar night on 23rd. If you are unable to attend 

these events, please contact  jubilee@woodhurst-
cambs.com with the child's name, address and date of birth 

and a mug will be reserved or ring Andy on 07956 340157. 

Village Website 

www.woodhurst-cambs.com 
has been “live” for around 6 years and 
has remained virtually unchanged in 
that time. It has now been re-launched 
with a new colour scheme and layout 
to make it clearer and much more 
accessible. So if you haven’t visited the 
site for a while, why not take a look ? 
If you have a message for the village, 
why not sign up for the message board 
and get your point across. 
  Andy Notman 

Get Cambridgeshire connected - join the broadband campaign  

You can help to bring fast, reliable broadband access to Woodhurst which is vital for our businesses and 
communities to thrive. 

Better access to broadband will bring opportunities to provide health, education and public services in new 
ways, such as supporting older people to live independently and helping learners to develop new skills 

A countywide broadband campaign to Get Cambridgeshire Connected has been launched and we need 
residents, businesses, parishes, and community groups to show suppliers where there is demand for 
broadband to attract investment.  

Register your support to Get Cambridgeshire Connected using the online form at 
www.connectingcambridgeshire.co.uk, or fill in a Freepost reply form at your local library or council 

office (There are a number of Freepost forms in the Phone Box on Church Street) 

It only takes a few minutes to register and will make a big difference. 

Share your favourite recipe ! 

You can send your recipes by to Sarah 

Richardson at sarahmapp@yahoo.co.uk or 

to Liz Pendered at e.pendered@virgin.net 

or drop it in the post box at Ashmead 

House, South Street or at Harradine 

House, Church Street. We will collate the 

recipes and put together a selection of 

them in a “Woodhurst cookbook” 

which will then be sold to raise funds in 

aid of the church roof. 
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Once again this year, feast week starts with the traditional 

Feast Week Service on Sunday 17th June at 10.30am.  

This years theme will be “200 years of Farming 
in Woodhurst” 

Later the same day, there will be Cream Teas 
from 2pm at Fullards Farm. As 

always offers of help are welcomed and if you 
can give time or lend tables, chairs or Gaze-
bos, please contact Annabel Farbon on 
824356. Tickets for the Feast Week 100 Club 

will be on sale and there will be a Raffle. 

On Tuesday 19th June, Natural Woodhurst will 
hold a Barbecue and Bat Walk around the vil-
lage. BBQ starting at 7.30pm at Moat Cottage, 
South Street, Bat Walk at 9pm. For more info, 

please contact Karen Holley on 823226. 

On Saturday 23rd June, the Village hall will 
host a pub night, where the winners will be an-
nounced for the garden competitions, the 
Feast Week Quiz and the Natural Woodhurst 
Photographic Competition.  The draw for the 
first weekly 100 Club prize will also be made at the bar night. 

The Garden competitions will be judged on Monday 18th 
June, see separate flyer for details or contact Karen Holley. 

Feast Week quiz sheets are on sale now; please contact 
Shirley Firth on 822958.  

Feast Week 2012 


